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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

27 28 29 30 31 

 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

   
 

Year 5 Assembly 

12.15pm – 1pm 
 

 

P&C Milk and 

Cookie Day 

3 4 5 6 7 

   
 

Year 5 Combined 

Band 

12.30pm – 2pm 

  

10 11 12 13 14 

 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

  
 

Year 1 Lanyon 

Homestead 

10am - 2pm 

 
 

 

Year 3 Assembly 

12.15pm – 1pm 
 

 

ACT Cross Country 

@ Stromlo 

17 18 19 20 21 

Board Meeting 

5.30pm 
 

 

P&C Meeting 

6.30pm 

  

P&C Cheese Burger 

Day 
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Principal’s Message  
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Gowrie Primary School is a wonderful place to be each day and we have lots to celebrate 

from the last two weeks.  

• A big congratulations to the students who represented Gowrie at the regional cross 

country this week.  Thankyou Tanya Dale for organising our very own sports shirts 

for Gowrie students to wear at sporting events.  They look fabulous! 

• Thank you to Wendy for the amazing Book Fair and engaging our community in a 

love of reading  

• Well done to the Year 6 band and Mr Matthews for their performance in assembly 

and at the combined band practice today 

• Welcome Archie our wellbeing dog who had their first day at school on Wednesday  

• Amazing work by our Year 6 students who are demonstrating wonderful PBL values 

as peer mentors on the playground  

 

 

Improve student progress in Maths  

Last week, we had the Executive Education Leader, School Improvement Mentor and a 

Tuggeranong principal visit Gowrie Primary.  We shared the school’s maths journey and 

showcased our classrooms where teachers demonstrated the daily maths workshop 

model.  These visits provide our staff with feedback on our strategic goals and an 

opportunity to discuss strengths and focus areas moving forward.  The panel were 

impressed with the work that has been implemented over the last year to ensure our 

students are successful.  

 

Improve students’ performance in writing  

One of our school’s writing beliefs is to write daily with a purpose and audience in mind.  

Our annual school Rostrum finals demonstrated this with students from years 3 to 6 

writing speeches on a chosen topic which they presented on Wednesday.   
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We were impressed by the creativity and different approaches that students used to 

engage the audience.  Congratulations to Amelia Rogers who was the overall winner and 

will now represent our school at the next level.  All the best Amelia!  

During our Professional Learning Communities, teachers have been collecting student 

data on writing.  Our staff have used this data to plan and deliver effective writing lessons 

to improve the quality of student’s writing. Teachers will monitor student progress and 

differentiate the learning to meet the needs of the individual students.  

 

Reminders  

• Playground Survey - We want to hear your ideas on how we can continue to 

enhance the playground. Please see survey link in this newsletter  

• ACT Education Directorate Mobile Policy - All students need to hand their mobile 

phone and personal communications devices into the front office when they arrive. 

Students can collect these at the end of the day before going home. 

 

Have a lovely long weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 

 

Simon and Brooke  
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Merit Awards 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of this fortnight’s  

Merit award recipients. 

ATHLLON 

KD Peyton P Liam W 

KH Imogen H Asher L 

BRINDABELLA 

SGP-T Jed G  

GULLA GULLA 

1CR Matthew M-G Blake R 

1L Indi J Gabe W 

2HD Hayden G  

2M Rose G Sam W 

LANYON 

3L Charlie J Boston S 

3S Hudson G Haylie H 

4B Juno K Henry S 

4W Olivia P Lincoln T 

LAMBRIGG 

5M Olivia P Toby S 

SGP-M Deon S  

6B Lia D Adele J 

6H Blake H Byron K 

OTHER 

LANGUAGE Alex R  (4B) Sam W  (2M) 
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Parent Portal News 
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Library News 
 

 

 

NATIONAL SIMULTANEOUS STORYTIME 

 

On Wednesday Gowrie Primary was one of nearly 22 000 locations throughout Australia 

and New Zealand reading Author/Illustrator Aura Parker’s Bowerbird Blues.  This year 

more than two million readers in schools, childcare centres, libraries and workplaces 

participated in this powerful activity shining a light on current, quality Australian 

literature.  

 

Our classrooms were abuzz with Bowerbird activities.  3L and KD went on a scavenger 

hunt and created their own classroom bowers.  Some keen students in 1L used their 

lunch break to also hunt for an impressive array of blue treasures!!  
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

 

Thank you to the school community for enthusiastically supporting the Scholastic Book 

Fair this week in the Library. Lots of excited Reading Bugs and Book Worms visited the 

Book Fair Garden with their classes and families. Nearly $4000 worth of books was sold 

not only expanding home libraries but contributing vital resources to our school library.  

Families who have purchased books on back order should receive them within the next 

fortnight. 

Book Club Issue 4 will be distributed within the next couple of weeks. 

 

Happy Reading, 

Wendy Wheeler 

Library Resources Manager 
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Writing Wizards from KH  
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Making Jelly in KD 
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am pleased to invite your input into a project I have been working on with the staff and 
students at Gowrie.   
 
As the Inclusion Coach, I have begun a playground project to look at how we can further 
enhance the amazing opportunities and spaces that all students have for inclusive, 
positive play.  This means we want your feedback on what games, equipment, and 
activities your child might enjoy on the playground.  Whether they be physical or creative 
play, or how we can enhance the spaces to engage students, plus any ideas for lunch 
time clubs.  
 
We are collecting ideas from staff, students as well to ensure we give everyone an 
opportunity to have their voices heard.  We will then start planning and actioning the 
ideas with further input from the community and P&C.   
 
Please complete the survey by Friday 31 of May 2024  
 
Survey link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXxcTaXOH_ttClFbAIUwcP-
iKXYPDdsLDyLhTYmPSMvGhENA/viewform?usp=sf_link   
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss the project further, please contact me via the 
front office or via email carrie.webster@ed.act.edu.au   
 
Thank you for your support in this exciting project.  
 
Carrie Webster  
Tuggeranong Inclusion Coach   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Survey – Gowrie Playground 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXxcTaXOH_ttClFbAIUwcP-iKXYPDdsLDyLhTYmPSMvGhENA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXxcTaXOH_ttClFbAIUwcP-iKXYPDdsLDyLhTYmPSMvGhENA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:carrie.webster@ed.act.edu.au
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MENSLINK UNPLUGGED PROGRAM  

 

Thanks to Chris from Menslink for visiting our Year 5 boys at Gowrie this week to present 

the Menslink Unplugged program.  The program helped our Year 5’s identify where their 

consumption of social media and technology may be affecting students decision making 

and mental health. 

 

The program helps our students take an objective look at the issues that they are faced 

with while engaging with and living in an online world.  The program aims to help them to 

shift from unconscious consumption of technology and media into conscious decision 

making around their use of technology and how it impacts with their daily lives. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Menslink – Unplugged Program 
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Rostrum Public Speaking School Final 
 

 

 

On Wednesday the following students competed in the school final of the Rostrum public 

speaking competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Amelia for being selected as the overall winner.  Amelia will represent 

the school at the Rostrum Quarter Finals later this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

17 | P a g e  

Year 7 2025 Information Session 
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Dogs Connect 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Wednesday we were proud to officially welcome Archie, our wellbeing dog, to the 

Gowrie community. A big thank you and congratulations to our chaperones, Imogen (KH), 

Blake (1CR), Keyotee (2M), Hudson (3S), Olivia (4W), Sophie (5M) and Jakob (6B) who 

made Archie feel welcome and safe in his new working environment. 

 

Kind regards 

Dogs Connect Team 
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Tuggeranong Regional Cross Country  
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P&C  News 
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YMCA News 
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Community News 
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